
 

 

EDUCATIONAL VISITS 
Throughout the period of time your daughter/son attends The Angmering School many visits will be 

made to local places of interest.  It is necessary to obtain your permission to take your child on these 

outings, but as many of the visits undertaken are very local, within 3 mile radius and are low risk, we 

are seeking your consent collectively, rather than obtaining your permission on each occasion. You 

will, of course, be advised when a visit has been arranged, but it would assist the administration of 

the School if you agree to this Consent Form. Your child will not be able to take part in any visit 

unless this Consent Form or an individual visit form has been completed. 

From time to time visits will be arranged which will require separate consent. This will be sought via 

a mandatory tick box on Parent Pay or with the Consent and Medical form, and on these occasions 

you will receive an email which will include details of the particular outing which has been planned. 

This will apply for visits that are not routine, residential and activities deemed to be of greater risk. 

School staff and any helpers in charge of the School outings will take all reasonable care of the 

students but neither they nor the Local Education Authority, can be held responsible for loss, 

damage or injury unless they are directly caused by the negligence of staff or helpers in charge of the 

party. 

 


